
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :      Autumn 1  2022     Theme: Pole to Pole 

What we have been 

learning: 
Some photos of our learning 

Hello all, 

 

Pendennis class have been settling into 

their new environment and enjoying 

exploring it. We have our own outside 

area that gets used for all sorts of messy 

play and a couple of nice rooms for 

some sensory time or time out.  

This term in English we have been 

listening to a different story each week 

and then completing activities related to 

it. We have been reviewing the books at 

the end of each week too. 

Each day we always spend time 

practising our maths, phonics, reading 

and writing as well as working on our 

communication skills.  

The afternoons are always full of fun.  We 

have enjoyed making pastry in cooking 

and filling it with jams and different things 

to make quiche. In art we have been 

learning to draw ourselves, starting with 

looking at our faces.  

Wednesday’s are our gross and fine 

motor skills day with PE and sewing 

activities. We have enjoyed science and 

sensory tasks, music with Charles and 

drama with Anna.  

Oh! I must not forget we are learning to 

share and take turns once a week as 

part of PSHE, we have RE, 

geography…choir, just so much! 

 

 

Have a great half term, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

     
 

   
 

  
 

   
 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 21nd October 2022 

School starts back on Monday 31st October 2022 

 


